
The Department of Food Science 
and Technology invites you to 
celebrate the achievements and 
successes of our Summer 2025 
graduating students! All are 
welcome to attend, and light 
refreshments and barbecue  
will be served.

SALUTE TO GRADUATES

Friday, August 15th, 2025 
11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
Food Innovation Center  

Second Floor Deck
(FIC 111 IF WEATHER DOES NOT PERMIT)

Contact Joshua Russo at jrusso3@unl.edu  
if you have any questions.

RSVP by Thursday, August 7.  
Scan the QR code or visit  
go.unl.edu/RSVPSummer25 to 
confirm your attendance and  
share any dietary preferences.  
Your response helps us plan 
accordingly. Thank you!

RSVP
AND COME 

JOIN US ON
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